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Royal Palm Coast Realtor® Association Hosts Virtual Town Hall on National 
Association of Realtors® Lawsuit Settlement Agreement Updates 

 
 

Fort Myers, FL | Cape Coral, FL– The Royal Palm Coast Realtor® Association (RPCRA) hosted a virtual 
town hall on Thursday, May 23, to discuss the most recent updates to the National Association of 
Realtors® (NAR) lawsuit settlement agreement and its implications for Realtors®. 

The Zoom event was attended by hundreds of Realtor® members eager to understand the most recent 
changes brought about by the settlement. The town hall provided a thorough overview of the updates, 
highlighting the key points, and explaining how these changes will affect real estate practices moving 
forward. 

"Keeping our members informed and prepared for these changes is a top priority for us," said Sean 
O’Brien, CEO of RPCRA. "This was our second town hall regarding the lawsuit settlement, and was an 
excellent opportunity to address updates, provide new information, and ensure that our members 
have the knowledge they need to adapt to the new regulations and best practices." 

During the session, RPCRA leadership, joined by NAR Senior Counsel, Director Legal Affairs Charlie 
Lee, and Pavese Law Firm Co-managing Partner and RPCRA/FGCMLS attorney Chene Thompson, 
detailed the terms of the settlement and discussed the practical steps Realtors® need to take to 
comply with the new requirements, and what to expect going forward. The town hall also featured an 
interactive Q&A segment, where participants had the opportunity to ask their pressing questions 
directly to the panel. 

RPCRA will continue to monitor the developments closely and provide regular updates to ensure its 
members remain informed and compliant. The association encourages all members to visit: 
facts.realtor frequently for the latest information and resources. 
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